
VILLAGE OF ALGONQUIN 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
THE FOLLOWING PUBLIC HEARING IS SCHEDULED TO BE HELD BEFORE 
THE CORPORATE AUTHORITIES AT THE GANEK MUNICIPAL CENTER, 
2200 HARNISH DRIVE, ALGONQUIN, ILLINOIS ON THE DATE AND AT THE 
TIME INDICATED.  
 

TUESDAY, MARCH 15, 2016 
PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE CORPORATE AUTHORITIES 7:25 P.M. 

 
RE: PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2016-2017 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Village President and Board of Trustees of the 
Village of Algonquin will hold a public hearing on the proposed budget for fiscal 
year 2016-2017 on Tuesday, March 15, 2016, at 7:25 p.m. in the Village Board 
meeting room located in Algonquin’s Ganek Municipal Center, 2200 Harnish 
Drive. A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection at the 
Ganek Municipal Center during regular business hours. Said budget is subject to 
revision, without notice or further hearing, up until its approval, which is expected 
at the April 5, 2016, regular meeting of the Village Board. 
 

Tim Schloneger 
Budget Officer 

 (Above published in the Northwest Herald on March 3, 2016) 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Call to Order 
2. Roll Call – Establish Quorum 
3. Confirmation of Proper Publication and Filing of Documents 
4. Summary Overview of Proposed Budget for the Village of Algonquin of the 

Fiscal Year Beginning May 1, 2016 and Ending April 30, 2017 
5. Receive Public Comments 
6. Receive Village Board Comments 
7. Adjournments 

 
NOTE: All meetings and/or times are subject to change or cancellation. All 

changes or cancellations will be posted at the Ganek Municipal  
Center. 

 


